PP0O175

From:

To: LDP

Subject: Your Ref:- LDP2021 NN / Site OP2, New Pitsligo.
Date: 05 July 2020 12:19:11

Dear Sir / Madam,
Received your letter 26th May, 2020 for development of 90 houses.

Looking at your plan for this area, | would like to inform you that the plan you are working to is
an old plan one.

| have lived at 7 School Street for the past 15 years, for the past 10 years there has been a large
double garage built which is not showing on the plan. There are 3 parties that use the lane,
myself, my neighbour and the free masons to get to the lodge. The garage is situated at the top

of my garden infront of the lodge. Please see attachments.

There is other issues | would like to bring up but will put them in writting before the closing date
17th July 2020.

Regards,

Valery Barnett.
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